From: Karen Koolhaas

To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: NO CAP & TRADE #4167?
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 6:35:40 AM

No Cap & Trade or what ever you will call it next!! | am from Jefferson County and we DO NOT WANT
this to pass!! Our county commissioners sent you a letter stating that! Many counties have as well!! YOU
NEED TO LISTEN to the people!! This is NOT a dictatorship, but you run it like it is! You work for US...not
the other way around! November will be HELL for you all...that is guaranteed!! Do what is RIGHT and let
the people VOTE!! No more smoke and mirrors!! We are NOT stupid. We see what you are up to and
YOU should be ashamed!! We will be back today (Thursday) to push back...WAY BACK!!

Very concerned tax payer, Farmer, trucker,mechanic, etc. of Jefferson County,
Karen Koolhaas
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